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Australia – Victoria 

No. 333 (Temporary) of 2017 

Port Fairy – Dredging Operations Moyne River  

 

Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

 
Details: Notice to Mariners No. 312 (Temporary) of 2017 is referred and 

cancelled. 
  

Dredging Operations have now been completed.  
 

AUS Charts and publications affected: 
AUS 141 
 
 

Victorian Charts and Publications affected: Nil 

 
 
Further notice: 
No further Notice will be issued. 

Port Manager, Local Port of Port Fairy 

0408 529 190 

13 December  2017 


